
I-84 Hartford Project

The Connecticut Department of Transportation 
invites you to an Open Planning Studio for the I-84 
Hartford Project.  The Studio, which is one of a series, 
will provide an opportunity to get regular updates on the 
alternatives and environmental analyses of the project.  
Plans, graphics, 3-D digital models, and project data will be 
available for viewing and discussion.  Please join us on:    

Wednesday, August 12, 2015 from 12 to 8pm  
Parkville Community & Senior Center  
11 New Park Avenue, Hartford

Presentations are scheduled at 1, 3, and 6pm, 
although you’re welcome to drop in at any time.  

Additional Open Planning Studios are scheduled 
throughout the study area.  Details on all 

meeting dates and locations can be 
viewed at i84hartford.com. 

OPEN PLANNING STUDIO #3


